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Firekeeper's Daughter,
The Gilded Girl
NASA and ISRO are
collaborating on
developing a satellite
called NISAR, which
will detect movements
of the planet’s
surface as small as 0.4
inches over areas
about half the size of a
tennis court. The ...
These Bizarre
Underground
Microbes Haven't
Evolved For 175
Million Years
Dunn notes that at the
undergraduate level,
the geology
curriculum is
relatively standard
and includes courses
that focus on rocks,
minerals and
groundwater. It also
typically covers Earth
history, ...
How to Become a
Geologist
The Firekeeper's
Daughter by
Angeline Boulley;

Henry Holt Books for
Young Readers, 396
pages ($18.99) Ages
14 to 18. Angeline
Boulley spent 10 years
crafting this
outstanding debut
novel, an explosive ...
Wesleyan
seniors
conduct
research at
Long Lane
Forest in
Middletown
Groundwater
is a key
resource for
water users
in
California’s
Central
Valley, a
major
agricultural
hub with an
economic
output of
tens of
billions of
dollars

annually.
Surface
deformation
in the ...

Five decades ago,
NASA and the U.S.
Geological Society
launched a satellite
to monitor Earth’s
landmasses ...
Landsat and other
data to understand
depleted
groundwater. Learn
more about the
Landsat ...
NISAR
Spacecraft: Major
New Earth
Satellite to Track
Disasters, Effects
of Climate
Change
Bacteria in
groundwater
move in surprising
ways ... Reactive
transport models
describe how
fluids move
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through the
Earth’s crust as
well as the
chemical reactions
that happen as a
result. Current ...
Earth’s Volatile
Balancing Act
Tucker Carlson
blasted NBC News
anchor Lester Holt
Thursday for
encouraging
journalists ...
imagined that the
sun revolved
around the Earth,"
he said. "The point
of journalism is to
continuously ...
Sea-level rise
drives wastewater
leakage to coastal
waters
Salts move through
groundwater during
phases when
freshwater is
depleted ... This
perspective comes
from satellites like
NASA’s Earth

Observing System,
which are important
sources of scientific
and ...
Evolutionary
stasis of a deep
subsurface
microbial lineage
How do
greenhouse gases
and water circulate
from minerals deep
below Earth’s
surface into the
atmosphere and
oceans—and then
back again? Our
understanding
continues to
evolve.
ISRO, NASA
join hands for
NISAR satellite
to track
disasters,
impact of
climate change
Designed to spot
potential natural
hazards and
help researchers

measure how
melting land ice
will affect sea
level rise, the
NISAR
spacecraft marks
a big step as it
takes shape. An
SUV-size Earth
sate ...
Landsat:
Continuing the
Legacy
MIDDLETOWN
— Ten Wesleyan
University
students
majoring in earth
and
environmental
science have
completed their
senior capstone
projects. Each
year, seniors in
the major
embark on a
capstone
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experience ...
Rising sea levels
are creating ‘ghost
forests’ of coastal
trees
Holt Earth Science
Ground Water
Calculating
“Run and
Tumble”
Behavior of
Bacteria in
Groundwater
However, recent
computer
modeling studies
indicate that
coastal
wastewater
infrastructure,
which includes
sewer lines and
cesspools, is
likely to flood with
groundwater as
sea-level rises.
Explained: What
is NISAR, the
joint Earth-
Observing

mission of NASA
and ISRO?
Sulfate-reducing
bacteria
Candidatus
Desulforudis
audaxviator
(CDA) were
originally
discovered in
deep fracture
fluids accessed
via South African
gold mines and
have since been
found in
geographically ...
Holt Earth Science
Ground Water
We decided to
examine the legacy
of the Landsat
program in a four-
part series of
videos narrated by
actor Marc Evan
Jackson (who
played a Landsat
scientist in the
movie Kong: Skull

Island). The series
...
Earth Matters
It is being
assembled in a
NASA clean
room, after which
it will be sent to
India to prep it for
launch at UR Rao
Space Centre.
The secrets of the
best rainbows on
Earth
professor in the
UH M?noa School
of Ocean and
Earth Science
and Technology.
"There are words
for Earth-clinging
rainbows
(uakoko),
standing rainbow
shafts (k?hili),
barely visible
rainbows ...
Scientists Map
“Pulse” of
Groundwater
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Flow through
California’s
Central Valley
A bacterium that
dwells deep
underground,
living off chemical
reactions
triggered by
radioactive decay,
has been doing
so unchanged for
millions of years,
new research has
found.
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